
                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                                                          
    

 
 
 
January 12, 2004 
 
Jack E. Whitten 
Nuclear Materials Licensing Section 
USNRC 
Region IV 
611 Ryan Plaza Dr. Suite 400 
Arlington, Texas 76011-8064 
 
Re: License No. 42-27593-01 (revised amendment request)  
 
Dear Mr. Whitten  
 
I wish to request an amendment to our Radioactive Materials License. Longview 
Inspection is in the process of acquiring GFS/NDE, NRC License Number 34-14071-02. 
 
The office is located at 1710 Greengarden Road, in Erie, Pennsylvania. I expect the 
transition to take 30 to 45 days.  
 
I am requesting this site to be added to license condition 11A. and 11B. of the Longview 
Inspection NRC license. After reviewing the GFS/NDE license condition 10, the only 
device that is currently on the GFS/NDE license that is not identified on the Longview 
Inspection license is the Tech/Ops 655 device. I am requesting this device be added to 
Longview’s license. This site will continue to operate as a use and storage site. 
 
The GFS/NDE RSO, Mr. Al Magno will send a letter to Region I and copy to your office, 
requesting to terminate their license. 
 
If you should have any questions concerning this request, please call me at 281 / 842-
3350. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Lloyd A. Gray, Director 
Radiation Safety & Environmental Compliance 
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